
UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

INTERNAL MEMORANDUM

From: Registrar To: All Students.

Ref: Reg/13/I.28 Date: 20 September, 2024

RE: NELFUND BENEFICIARIES

Further to our circular number REG/13/I.27 of 18 September, 2024, I write to inform the University
community that the Nigerian Education Loan Fund (NELFUND) has now credited the University of
Ibadan with funds for the 3283 students whose loan applications had just been approved.

Affected students are therefore directed to go online and complete their registration by paying through
the wallets created for them on the Portal.

To this end and in furtherance to the agreements reached with the leadership of the Students Union on
Thursday, 19 September, 2024, students who are yet to complete their registration now have till 12
midnight of Tuesday, 24 September to complete their registration.

The above is for information and strict compliance by staff and students please.

Thank you.

G. O. Saliu, fspsp, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA
Registrar


